
 

 

MINUTES 
 

Demolition Review Committee 
Meeting 09/26/2022 
 
D. Choate called the meeting to order at 4:00 p.m. at the Rye Town Hall. 
Present were: David Choate, Elizabeth Sanborn 
 
Purpose: Request for demolition of 51 Red Mill Lane (this building and lot were inadvertently not 
discussed at the September 19 meeting). 
 
E. Sanborn made a motion that the garage and studio building at 51 Red Mill Lane is neither ar-
chitecturally important nor historically significant. 
D. Choate 2nd. 
Unanimous vote in favor. 
D. Choate will notify the Building Inspector that the Demolition Permit should be issued. 
 
 
E. Sanborn motioned to adjourn and D. Choate seconded the motion. 
Unanimous approval. 
 
Meeting Adjourned at 4:02 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Elizabeth Sanborn 


